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March 22, 2002

Mr. Van Barton

01l Conservation Division
Artesia, New Mcxico 88210
Fax # 505-748-9720

Dear Mr. Barton,

In reference to our telephone conversation yesterday, March 21, 2002, I dropped a used

submersible pump in the well. The pump/well appears to produce water at a 10 barre| per
day rate.

This rate will be watched to see if it affects the field oil daily production ratc.

you for your help,

J chovah J 1reh Qil pany
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